
REQUEST FOR COMPETITIVE 
SEALED PROPOSAL

The Boerne Independent School District is 
seeking Request for Competitive Sealed 
Proposals:

#23-014 Boerne ISD- Kendall ES & Cibolo 
Creek ES Library HUB Upgrades

Boerne ISD is accepting Sealed Proposals 
for the Boerne ISDKendall ES & Cibolo Creek 
ES Library HUB Upgrades Project until 2:30 
pm CST on Wednesday, March 20, 2024, 
hand delivered only @ Boerne ISD Central 
Office, 235 Johns Road, Boerne, TX 78006. 
Electronic Plan documents will be available 
for download beginning Monday, February 
19, 2024 by contacting Xavier Colon, PM at 
xc@garzaarchitects.com All proposals must 
be delivered to Boerne ISD Central Office 
on or before the date and time set above to 
receive proposals. Bid Bond is required for 
this project. Contractors are responsible for 
reviewing project specifications for proper 
proposal submission. All questions or need for 
clarification should be directed to Xavier Colon 
by email: xc@garzaarchitects.com , and not 
with Boerne ISD officials.


